
Dear Chris  

 

Thank you very much for the opportunity to comment on the consultation 

documents pertaining to the above appraisal.  

 

We note NICE's intention to apply the "End of life Medicines" criteria to 

appraisals considered from January 2009. We fully support this aim and are of 

the view that the products included in this appraisal are highly likely to meet 

the intended criteria.    

 

If you have any questions or require any further information please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

xxxxx 


